
June News
Ms. Good – Grade 1

“Everyday is a great day to learn something new.”

Math
We will be having fun with probability this 
month.  Students will be exploring the idea 
of certain, impossible, likely and unlikely 
through games and other activities. 

Over the summer, playing games like WAR, 
GO Ten, Trouble, Snakes and Ladders, 
Monopoly and Yahtzee are a fun way to 
sneak in some math!

Language
We will be reviewing all of the reading 
strategies that we have been introduced to this 
year.   Over the summer, students are 
encouraged to find time every day to read!  A 
good book can take you a great, new place.  
The library offers a great collection of books, as 
well as children’s programming.  

Also, RAZ Kids accounts should remain active 
over the summer, so students are encouraged 
to continue to use their account to practice 
their reading this way as well. 

Odds & Ends

 Follow us on Twitter: @grade1_tces

 Students have access to RAZ Kids at home.  
www.kidsa-z.com
Teacher Username: mshirton

 Hats for Hospital
 June 6th - Movie Trip
 June 25th – Children’s Museum Trip
 June 26th – Year End Assembly
 June 28th – last day of school

At the beginning of June, reading 
books will stop coming home.  This 
gives me time to organize books 
before the end of the year, and gives 
students a chance to return any 
books that might be lying around the 
house. Students are encouraged to 
use RAZ-Kids to practice reading.

Please check around the house for 
library books that are outstanding and 
need to be returned.  If you find any 
classroom books from reading bags, 
please return those too.  

http://www.kidsa-z.com/

